
Trumbull-Nelson begins Bow water pump and waste water
projects
December 01, 2010 - Northern New England

Trumbull-Nelson Construction Company has begun work on the River Rd. water pump station and
on the Hall St. waste water station. 
Anticipated completion for both projects is July 2011. 
Trumbull-Nelson recently completed work on a $6.1 million Quechee Waste Water Treatment facility
for the town of Hartford, VT.
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